
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

March 8, 2025 
Monthly Meeting 

 
Meeting was called to order at 8:35 by club President Shane Flanagan. 
 
Members present: Rickard – KF0SKV, Dave – WB0YXH, Sonja – KA0EZA, Shane – KE0APG, Andy – 
KF0CSI,  Jerry – KF0THT, Kurt – KC0HMI, Terry L – W0TDL, Aaron – KT0Q, Bruce – K8UDH, Frank – 
KF0ODS, Terry - KF0ATX, Bill – WB0YWO, Fred – K0FJW, Monty – NR0A, Ron – N0ZQR. 
 
Mark Wagner N4ET was also in attendance 
 
A motion was made to accept the minutes as presented on the website.  Fred made a motion to 
accept. Terry R. seconded. It was carried by the club. 
 
The Treasurers Report was read by Aaron. A motion was made by Monty to accept. Bill seconded. It 
was carried by the club. 
 
Committee Reports 
 
Testing Committee – The February 15th testing had one participant, Jerry KF0THT, who aced his 
technician test. 
 
Our next testing session will be at on May 17 at the Library. Testing is planned for 1:15pm. VE’s should 
let Monty know they will be there and arrive by 1:00pm 
 
Repeater Reports – Shane and Aaron visited the tower site after the February meeting to do more 
troubleshooting on the laptop issues at the 440 site. It turned out that the laptop lid needed to be open 
for Anydesk to transmit properly due to some driver issues. The laptops will remain open.  
 
Shane passed out a sheet with the times that the 440 repeater will automatically change to a different 
digital room. These times correspond with 14 different net events per week. 
 
Old Business 

 
Dues are still due. Thank you to everyone who has gotten them to Aaron in a timely fashion.  
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Please look at the announcements to see the Jotform for the club contact sheet. This form is to help 
update the club information and will be published for club members only. There is a section on the 
form for you to say what information you want to share.  
 
Music in the park is looking for volunteer organizations to assist with parking vehicles for 4 events. 
There is also a Jotform in the announcements to sign up for particular dates. Please sign up by March 
9th as the Rotary needs to know ASAP.  
 
New Business 
 
The May and July meetings are the same days as the North Bend Ham Fest and the State Convention. 
Terry L made a motion that the both meetings be postponed a week, to May 17th and July 19th. It was 
seconded by Ron. Carried by the Club 
 
Terry L. won split the pot today. The total was $16 which he donated to the club. 
 
Future Dates 

 
Next Meeting – April 12th  
Testing – May 17th  
 
Meeting Adjourned at 9:00 am. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Aaron Mathis, KT0Q 

Treasurer/Secretary  

 


